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12th December 2023 

 
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers  
 
On Thursday 21st December we would like the Y1/2 children to come to school in their pyjamas!  
 
We have been inspired by our current text, The Polar Express, so as an end of year treat the children will 
watch the film with hot chocolate and treats, which will be provided.  
 
Please consider the weather on the day and whether a onesie over pyjamas might be necessary. Children 
can wear slippers but should bring shoes and a coat to wear for playtime and lunchtime.  
 
You may have noticed that the Champs movie might film of choice was Polar Express but Miss Patel will be 
choosing something different so that the children can enjoy both the class treat and Champs Movie night.  
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch.  
 
Thanks.  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jane, Mrs Orme and the Y1/2 Team 
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